Terri Mines

July 27, 2012

City of Hamilton C/o Heritage Planning Section 71 Main St. W. – 6th Floor Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Attention: Mr. Michael Adkins, Chair

Heritage Permit Review Committee

RE: Letter of Resignation from Heritage Permit Review Committee

It is after careful reflection and with much regret, that I submit my letter of resignation from the heritage permit review committee, effective immediately.

I thank my fellow committee members for allowing me to serve with them. It has been my pleasure serving with such knowledgeable and passionate individuals, and I wish them well on all their future endeavors.

I would also like to thank the Heritage Planning Section staff members for their time and dedication to the preservation of Hamilton's heritage. It is an uphill battle that is underappreciated at many levels within the bureaucracy of city hall, city development and the general citizenry of Hamilton, and I just wanted them to know that their efforts have not gone unnoticed by this tax paying citizen.

Sincerely,

Terri Mines

Cc: City of Hamilton – Heritage Planning Section Staff – Michelle Sergi/Joseph Muller/Meghan House.

Alissa Denham Robinson, Chair - Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee

Members of the Hamilton Permit Review Subcommittee

RECEIVED JUL 27 2012

Terri Mines

July 27, 2012

City of Hamilton C/o Heritage Planning Section 71 Main St. W. – 6th Floor Hamilton, ON L8P 4Y5

Attention: Meghan House

RE: Letter of Resignation from Heritage Policy & Design Sub-Committee

Meghan please accept the following letter as a notice of resignation from the Heritage Policy & Design Committee, effective immediately.

Thank you,

Tevri Mines

Cc: Alissa Denham Robinson, Chair – Hamilton Municipal Heritage Committee Michelle Sergi – Heritage Planning Section – City of Hamilton